
 

January/February 2022 Page 1 of 1 

Boneo Water Recycling Plant 
Project update January/February 2022 
We hope you all had a happy and safe new year. We’re proud to share that the Plant’s upgrades 
have successfully operated during the peak summer period in the Mornington Peninsula.   

Construction works are complete on site, and the Boneo Water Recycling Plant is in 
commissioning and normal operational mode. Commissioning works are due to be completed in 
early March.  

 

Tour of the upgraded plant 

We will be in contact with you in the coming weeks to offer a tour of the upgraded plant (COVID 
dependent). 

Future updates 

Once we complete commissioning of the plant, we’ll finish issuing monthly updates and move to 
yearly updates. In addition we’ll keep you updated by email of any tests, drills or additional works 
that may be required at the plant, which may impact you. 

Need to get in touch? 

The main contact for the plant’s neighbours and surrounding community is changing. From this 
point onwards, for all enquiries about Boneo Water Recycling Plant please contact: 

Contact: Peter Segura 

Phone:  0456 931 065 

Email:  peter.segura@suez.com  

To subscribe/unsubscribe to the mailing list for monthly updates on the Boneo WRP Upgrade 
please notify Rachael on the details above.  

Community updates are available on South East Water’s website at the Boneo WRP Upgrade 
project page. 


